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Dear Families, 

What a week it has been, here at Green Lea! From Odd Socks Day to Children In Need, 
from learning about Diwali and our Early Years adventure to Apple Tree Town, it has been 
filled to the brim with learning, exploration, achievement and kindness. I have really enjoyed 
reading stories with Class One this week and I am so proud that we have now read over 530 
books as part of our Read Everything And Discover challenge. We are always looking for 
book inspiration so if you have any Winter or Festive favourites that you think the children 
will enjoy, do tell us about them. If you have any spare non electrical festive decorations in 
good condition that you are happy to donate, please let us know. Our next open morning is 
happening on the 25th of November, if you know anyone who may be interested please 
share. 
Thank you for your continued support,   

Mrs Lindsay Harris  

Headteacher 

  

This week at Green Lea: 

Class 1 (Fantastic Foxes) 

This week the Reception Mathematicians have been learning about positional language. They 
read the story Rosie’s Walk and used props to describe the different positions. You can use 
lots of positional language when drawing pictures e.g. Can you draw a sun above the house, or 
draw a sheep next to a cow? Have a go this weekend if you get chance. Our Nursery     
Mathematicians have been learning all about 2. How many lots of two can you find when you 
are out and about this weekend?  

Class 2 (Super Squirrels) 

Our Geographers of Class 2 have been learning about the location of the 5 oceans in         
relation to the 7 continents. Can they practice learning this knowledge with you at home? 
Why not plan a dream trip and use a map/globe to navigate the way? 

Class 3 (Super Seekers)  

The Geographers of Class 3 have learned about the location of the Equator, both tropics and  
the Northern and Southern Hemisphere. They have been developing their map reading skills 
using atlases. Ask them about the lines of latitude and longitude. Mrs Harris was very       
impressed with their knowledge.  

Date For Your Diary  

On Thursday the 14th of December 

Class Two and Three will be visiting the  
New Vic Theatre. More details to follow. 



 

 

We are very 
proud to have 

created cubism 
inspired      

Christmas Art  

which will be   
displayed at  

the New Vic       
Theatre   

throughout the 
showing of The 

Nutcracker.  

We can’t wait to 
see it when we 

visit! 

This week is  

Anti-Bullying 
Week. 

We have been 
learning about 
celebrating our 
uniqueness and 
what makes us 
special here at 

Green Lea.  

Thank you to the 
Friendship     

Council  

for suggesting we 
take part. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Class One’s Trip To Apple Tree Town  

We are incredibly proud of our amazing early years children. They were a 
real credit to the school on their trip. The children learned about          

different occupations, had lots of fun exploring through role play, took 
turns with each other and used lots of fantastic vocabulary.  

Admissions for Reception and Middle School 2024 places are 
open! 

Apply online via: 

Admission to primary and middle schools - Staffordshire County Council  

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Education/Admissions-primary/Apply/Overview.aspx


 

 

 
Children In Need 2023  

Diwali 2023  

We have raised  

£70     

for Children in 
Need. Thank you 
to everyone for 

your kind           
donations.  

We have 
been learning 

about the 
Hindu      

Festival of 
Lights. 



 


